
August 27, 2024

Dear Friends:

We recently received a copy of the newsletter entitled, "The Senator" from the USS
DANIEL INOUYE (DDG-118) and thought you would enjoy it as much as we did. 

The ship has been at sea for about 8 months on an extended inaugural deployment. We
are very proud of the crew for their dedication and sacrifice - down to preparing and
enjoying spam musubi while at sea.

We look forward to their safe return to Pearl Harbor and reunification with their family
and friends.  

Aloha,
Jennifer and Jessica -- USS DANIEL INOUYE Matrons of Honor
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